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Dear Committee Members, I wish to submit my objection to what I call "Political Shenanigans" 
concerning the Victoria Park Stadium proposal.  Firstly the beauty of green space in a city is 
surpassed by none. Secondly when it is taken away it very rarely returns. Then finally the idea of 
changing well established Laws, to execute this proposal is outrageous and an absolute abuse of 
power.  Politicians would do well to remember they are there to serve their constituents who 
elected them to that position.   Also note the most odious part of these "Political Shenanigans" is 
that last October I voted for the LNP, the first time in many decades. Solely on the promise that the 
now Premier would  not let this happen.   Kind regards
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